
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 21st, 2022 
 
PRESS RELEASE- PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 
City Officials would like to remind residents of the upcoming Hard Freeze Warning. 
 

• Protect your People, Pets, Plants and Pipes. 
• Remember to disconnect any water hoses, wrap any exposed pipes and faucets, and 

start a small drip of water from the cold-water supply of an inside faucet. 
• A boil advisory may be issued if the water supply levels get too low. 
• There is also a high risk of bridges freezing.  If you come across a bridge that is unsafe, 

please contact the Sulphur Police Department at 337-527-4550. 

 
 
 
 
 
 


